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Hello Readers,  

Welcome to the first issue of the Journal for Excellence in Business Education. The idea of 

having a journal that business professors could share knowledge started in 2011, and with 

the help of many people, has become a welcome place to publish. I would like to personally 

thank Terry Severson, Angela Moody, Steve Lute, and Matt Goddard, from the marketing 

department at Bellevue University, for their time and expertise in everything from logo 

design to website development. I would also like to thank the JEBE reviewers who provided 

quality and cordial feedback for the first edition.  I look forward to future issues and 

sharing knowledge. 

Dr. Julia Cronin-Gilmore, Editor 

 


